
 

March 31, 2025 

Program Closure and Weather Advisory Update 

Dear Discovery Early Learning & Care Families, 

Thank you for your flexibility and understanding this morning as we navigated the 
decision to close all our sites due to today's unforeseen weather conditions. 

Our Program Supervisors sent group emails to families at each site as soon as we 
received direction from the school board. However, we did experience some 
bounced-back emails. If you did not receive the notification, your Program Supervisor 
will reach out tomorrow to confirm your contact information. 

Additionally, we posted updates on our Facebook page immediately after the closure 
was announced. Please continue to follow us there for real-time updates. 

Since the decision to close was ours, families scheduled for today will not be charged 
for the day. 

We hope this weather system moves on soon and that spring truly arrives! We 
anticipate reopening tomorrow morning. As always, the safety of your children and our 
team remains our top priority. 

Stay safe, and we appreciate your continued support. 

 

Tracy Saarikoski 

Executive Director 

Discovery Early Learning & Care  

 

 


